BISHOP, SteEhen

From: Dodd, Jenny (Entrust) <jenny.dodd@staffordshire.gov.uk>
Sent: 09 January 2015 13:09

To: BISHOP, Stephen

Subject: RE: AEHEP event 26 February

| am due to meet with Graham next Tuesday so will clarify the situation with him then. Jenny

From: Stephen.BISHOP@education.gsi.gov.uk [mailto:Stephen.BISHOP@education.gst.gov.uk]
Sent: 09 January 2015 13:03

To: Dodd, Jenny {(Entrust)

Cc: Stephen.BISHOP@education.gsi.gov.uk

Subject: RE: AEHEP event 26 February

Okay, I'll tell his office that, but so far it doesn’t seem to have happened

Stephen

From: Dodd, Jenny (Entrust) [mailto:jenny.dodd@staffordshire.gov.uk]
Sent: 09 January 2015 12:40

To: BISHOP, Stephen
Subject: RE: AEHEP event 26 February

Dear Stephen,
Graham Stuart had said that he would invite an education minister possibly Nick Gibb.

Jenny

From: Stephen.BISHOP@education.gsi.qov.uk [mailto:Stephen.BISHOP@education.qsi.qov.uk]
Sent: 09 January 2015 10:46

To: Dodd, Jenny (Entrust)

Cc: Stephen.BISHOP@education.gsi.qov.uk

Subject: AEHEP event 26 February

Importance: High

Jenny

We have just found via Fiona Nicholson's website a list of attendees for this event as follows:

List of speakers for launch national body home education professionals
Feb 26th

Graham Stuart

Lord Lucas

Nick Gibb (to be confirmed)

Barry Sheerman (to be confirmed)

Daniel Monk, Reader in Law, Birkbeck College, University College of London

Stephen Bishop, Department for Education, Lead in EHE policy

Members of the AEHEP committee, including Jenny Dodd (Chair), Dave Harvey (Vice Chair)



I have spoken to Nick Gibb's office and they are not aware that there is any question of his
attending. Can you shed any light on how his name has appeared ,even on a tbc basis?

Thanks

Stephen

Stephen Bishop

Independent Education and Boarding Team
Department for Education

stephen.bishop @education. gsi.gov.uk
01325 735315 (Int x635315)
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